
WGC SRC - Photography and filming consent policy 
 
In accordance with our child protection policy and to comply with Data Protection legislation, we 
will not permit photographs, video or other images of young people and adults to be taken without 
their consent, or the consent of the parent if the child is under 18. 
 
WGC Ski Race Club will take all steps to ensure these images are used solely for the purposes 
they are intended. If you become aware that these images are being used inappropriately you 
should inform WGC Ski Race Club immediately. 

If consent is given, images and videos will be used only for: 

• coaching purposes 
• within other printed publications 
• club website & booking system 
• social media pages 

Image consent can be changed or withdrawn at any time by notifying WGC Ski Race Club in 
writing. However, once information is placed on the internet, we do lose a degree of control over 
the distribution and retrieval of such information. This could mean that even if we stop using your 
images it is possible that they may still be available on the internet. Therefore, please keep this in 
mind when providing consent.   

All photos will be stored securely on password protected devices and services and will typically be 
stored by the club for a period of no longer than 5 years. The club will never use the name of the 
person in a photo in the places where it is used and stored.


